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SCHOOL ACTIVITES  

Seniors! Today is the last day to buy Grad Nite tickets! Don't miss out!" 

Attention Juniors and Seniors, Allan Hancock College will be hosting its annual Ca-

reer Exploration Day on April 1st.  If you are interested in attending, please see 

Ms. Washington in the Career Center to pick up a permission slip.  You must get 

parental permission as well as all your teachers' approval to attend.  All permission 

slips are due back by March 25th. 

Students who have Santa Barbara Foundation interviews scheduled during the 

school day, may make an appointment to hold your interview in the Career Center 

or another location on campus.  Please see Ms. Washington to schedule. 

Attention students and staff.  Did you know we have a student-run newspaper for 
our campus? It's online at smhsbreeze.com.  The Breeze is one of California's long-
est-running student newspapers and has been in publication for over a hundred 
years! Ethel Pope herself started it back in 1920 and named it The Breeze because 
of Santa Maria's constant winds. Please Follow us on Instagram too for links to 
news and stories.  
 
Attention seniors, please let the College and Career Center Team know what 
schools you've been accepted to and what scholarships you have been awarded.  
  

Seniors! The Senior superlative results are in! Those who have won we have sent 
out an email to you! We will be taking pictures of the winners in room 625 during 
lunch on Monday and Tuesday. If you have any questions or can't make those 
times please respond to the email or come into room 625." Thank you! 
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DATE 

 

DAY TEAM 

 

Time 

 

LOCATION 

 

OPPONENT Release/Pick Up  

3/18 Fri Baseball Freshmen: 4:30 p.m. Arroyo Grande Arroyo Grande N/A 

3/18 Fri B. G. Swim Swimming: 3:00p.m. SM-Home Pioneer Valley/MP 1:15pm 

CLUB INFORMATION  

The Key Club Blood Drive is back!  SMHS Key Club is hosting its annual blood drive 
on Thursday March 24th.  Please talk to Mrs. Lombardi-Hyder in room 355 to find 
out the details of donating and to sign up for a donation appointment. 


